September 20, 2006

Tracey M. Bell

Dear Tracey:

RE: 2006 Canadian Electrical Contractors Association National Conference – Victoria BC – June 2006

Hi Tracey, this is a quick note to say how very much we enjoyed your performance at our national conference. As conference coordinator there was considerable pressure on me to present a level of entertainment that the delegates from across Canada could enjoy – no small feat, as I am sure you are aware. You were fabulous. After your performance, I was inundated with comments congratulating me on such a wonderful choice for entertainment and for your contact information for future events.

It might interest you to know that I conducted a survey after the conference and you scored a perfect 10 out of 10!

Thanks for making me look so good.

Best Regards

Zana Gordon